
 
 

 
                         UNIVERSITY OF MUMBAI  

                          DEPARTMENT OF LAW 
                                 NOTICE       

        LL.M. STUDENTS  
POSTPONED DATE FOR 

         HOSTEL ADMISSION 2021-2022 
 
 

Students of LL.M. First  & Second year desirous 

of seeking HOSTEL ACCOMMODATION are 

hereby informed that the date for hostel interview is 

postponed and scheduled on 23rd March, 2022 from 

2.00 p.m. onwards in Department of Law, University of 

Mumbai. 

 

 
                        Sd/- 

                                                          Dr. Swati D. Rautela 
                                                             Professor & Head,                         

            Department of Law 
Mumbai, 
11th March, 2022. 


